
 

The Central Valley Transportation Department has a Childcare Bus Stop Request Policy.  In today’s 
times, it has become necessary for parents/guardians to work and place their child(ren) with childcare 
services.  If this is your case, we ask that you fill a Bus Stop Request Form. 

Please be aware that students will be scheduled at their regular assigned bus stop unless the form is 
completed and turned into the Transportation Department.  Most requests will be accepted; however, 
there are times when accommodations cannot be made, and you will be notified if such is the case. 
Please keep in mind that requests will be honored for district-approved stops only.  

Having these requests submitted with the proper form helps our transportation department when 
working on the bus schedules.  Requests are considered on a space-available basis.  Assignments may 
take 2 weeks to process and availability of bus seating cannot be assured. 

Any childcare arrangements used do NOT carry over from school year to school year.   All students will 
be assigned to the district’s approved stop closest to their home address unless the request form is 
completed and returned.  Please fill out the form in its entirety.   The form is located on the left side of the 
school’s transportation webpage. 

The form can be mailed to: 

Central Valley School District 
Attn: Transportation Department 

160 Baker Road Extension 
Monaca, PA 15061 

 
The form can be emailed to: 

scercone@centralvalleysd.net 

If we can be of any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the transportation department at (724) 
775-5600 extension 14500. 

 

 


